
Fosse ward update 06/12/2022 

Bins on streets 

Bins on streets project was started in the ward in May. Over 400 FPNs have been issued due to bins 

being left out on the public highway. This project is continuing.  

 

Flipping letters and multi-lingual education booklets delivered to: 

• Alma Street x 72 

• Beatrice Road x 222 

• Bosworth Street x 88 

• Empire Road x 34 

• Garfield Street x 21 

• Glenfield Road x 319 

• Hawthorne Street x 94 

• Holden Street x 28 

• Ingle Street x 81 

• Ivanhoe Street x 81 

• Kirby Road x 77 

• Mantle Road x 38 

• Marjorie Street 28 

• Oban Street x 98 

• Olphin Street x 39 

• Paget Street x 93 

• Pool Road x 165 

• Rowan Street x 100 

• Ruby Street x 91 

• Sylvan Street x 102 

• Tudor Road x 150 

• Vernon Street x 32 

• Warren Street 34 

• Warwick Street x 93 

• Westbourne Street x 105 

S78 letters for alleyways 

Letters have been sent to residents in the ward to remind residents that it is their responsibility to 

clear/maintain the alleyways. Unfortunately, Leicester City Council do not have the funds to clear 

private alleyways.  

 



Fly tipping posters delivered to 

Redgate Farm Animal Sanctuary Charity shop  

If anyone would like any fly tipping signs please contact me via city.warden@leicester.gov.uk and I 

will arrange to get these to you.  

Alleygate signage 

Signage has been put up on the alleygates in the ward advising residents how to request new 

keys/advising residents that it is their responsibility to maintain the alleyways. Unfortunately 

Leicester City Council will not clear private alleyways. 

 

Community protection warning notices  

Several community protection warning notices have been issued to residents for leaving waste/bulky 

items outside of their properties, very high compliance. 

 

Fly tipping 

Fly tipping is still an on-going issue in the area. If residents do witness this, this can be reported to us 

along with any other issues via www.leicester.gov.uk/lovecleanstreets.   

 

Fly tipping posters put up on 

Fly tipping signs put on Fencing at entrance to The Rally Tudor Road  

Fly tipping sign put up on Pool Road 

Fly tipping sign put up on Beatrice Road  

Paget Road  

Mantle Road 

Empire Road  

Tudor Road  

Tewkesbury Street  

Warwick Street  

 

More posters to be put up in the area. 

mailto:city.warden@leicester.gov.uk
http://www.leicester.gov.uk/lovecleanstreets


 

Dog Fouling 

I have received complaints of dog fouling in the ward. Posters will be put up and stencils put down 

on the pavement.  

 

Patch walk 

If residents would like to arrange a patch walk with myself and the councillors around the ward to 

highlight any issues please let me and the councillors know and this is something that can be 

arranged.  

 

 

 

 


